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Dear Planning Inspectorate,

Having tried to avert the crisis that looms over us all for most of my adult life--a complete 
waste of my life to date, as generations of planners, politicians and developers, have 
always carried on with pouring the concrete like there's no tomorrow:  now you are doing 
it even faster, because you can see perfectly well, that all the signs, from many branches of 
science, show that, by the end of the century, for Humanity, there will be no tomorrow.

You could try to prevent this; you could actually start doing what your name says, and start 
planning, even at this late stage, some schemes to avert the worst, by reducing our 
dependence on fossil fuels and just in time transport in the precarious struggle to keep a 
grossly unsustainable population fed, as the world burns and its soils disappear, and the 
oceans empty of fish.  You could slap punitive taxes on commuting; invest in rail freight 
instead of developer led land grabbing schemes like HS2, and Stonehenge, and ever more 
airport expansions, that just encourage ever more commuting for longer and longer 
distances, at greater and greater speeds; all just to serve the ever growing and metastasising 
cancer that is London Metro.  

You could change all this: but I have no doubt, that you will carry on as you always have 
done.

Some future species of intelligent creature that is evolved, like a new wave of dinosaurs, 
for a very hot planet with no ice cover, may discover the cause of the Earth's second Great 
Dying.  But it won't be for a VERY long time, if politicians and planners go right on 
ignoring the warnings that are plain to see.

Thankfully, I didn't have any children.  
Will yours ever forgive you?

Faithfully,

Steve Hawkins




